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Firm Seeks Guidance on Reinvestment of Redemption
Proceeds in Treasury Bills.

Alexander Deland of Winston & Strawn LLP has urged Treasury and the IRS to immediately issue
guidance to relieve some qualified and recovery zone facility bonds from a significant risk created by
a recently enacted law suspending the debt limit that could cause the loss of tax-exemption or the
premature redemption of the bonds.
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